
COUNCIL AGENDA: 01/26/2021 
      ITEM: 8.3 

TO:   

SUBJECT: SEE BELOW    DATE: January 25, 2021 

APPROVED:      DATE: 

SUBJECT: ADOPTION OF 2021 COVID-19 RESIDENTIAL EVICTION 
MORATORIUM FOR TENANTS FINANCIALLY IMPACTED BY COVID-19 

RECOMMENDATION 

1. Approve the memorandum from Councilmember Esparza and direct staff to:

Apply the recommendations found in the letter signed by Ryan Jasinsky of

Brandenburg, Staedler & Moore, and Martha O'Connell of GSMOL sent to City

Council dated January 24, 2021 to any future extension/renewal of the Rent

Increase Moratorium. This letter is attached below this memorandum.

BACKGROUND 

It is a positive outcome when Mobilehome Landlords and Mobilehome Tenants come 
together in mutual agreement to advocate for policies that affect the entirety of our 
Mobilehome community. This is a win-win for everyone.  

On April 28, the City of San Jose adopted a Rent Increase Moratorium that effectively 
froze Mobilehome Park Owners from increasing rents until December 31, 2020. 
Advocates originally assisted in creating language to support the adoption of this 
proposal in the spirit of providing relief to Mobilehome Owners during the COVID-19 
pandemic while also preserving Mobilehome Park Community anniversary dates. 

It is important that this community rest assured that those impacted by COVID-19 

receive solutions and protections but also that our Mobilehome communities are still 

maintained with the utmost care. This memorandum aims to achieve a balanced, more

fair approach to rent increases moving forward.  

 FROM: Councilmember Pam Foley

01/25/2021
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